
 

Dear students and families, 

 Welcome to 6th grade! Though I’m new to Doyle, 

I’m not new to 6th grade! This is my 16th year of 

teaching in Central Bucks. I spent my first 15 years at 

Linden Elementary teaching 4th, 5th, and 6th grade. I am 

thrilled to start my next journey with you at Doyle. I 

live in Doylestown with my wife and three children. 

When I’m not teaching or spending time with my family, 

you can find me on the basketball courts coaching at 

C.B. East. I’m a Philadelphia sports fanatic and love to 

enjoy a book by the beach. I hope you had a wonderful 

summer and I look forward to coming back to school. I 

can’t wait to hear about your exciting summer memories.   

 Sixth grade is going to be a special year for you.  

We will read exciting new novels, solve challenging math 

problems together, and create new and lasting 

memories.  Sixth grade is not only a time to learn new 

and thrilling things, but also to have the opportunity to 

build on past relationships and make new friends in your 

class.  This year my goal is to make you feel included, 

important, and valued.  I am fully aware that students 

and parents might be nervous about this school year, 

but I promise to be here for you every day giving it my 

all.  We are a team in this new adventure, and we will 

get through it together. 

Once again, I am thrilled that you will be in my class, and I’m very excited to meet you on 

the first day of school.  I know we are going to have lots of fun this year and create wonderful 

memories.  Have a great summer.  I’ll see you soon! 

           

         Sincerely, 

         Mr. Yannarella 

 


